EMBASSY SUITESS®

Saint Pasé - Downtown

Charles Goldberg
Embassy Suites Saint Paul
175 e. 10™ Street

Saint Paul, MN 55101
June 3, 2013

Glen Kadrhik

PSG Saint Paul

1675 Energy Park Drive
Saint Paul, MN 5518

Dear Glen and the Saint Paul Fire Dept.:

This letter states that the Embassy Suites Saint Paul is donating one of its hotel shuttles to
the Saint Paul Fire Dept. 'The shuttle is free and to be used as needed for the department.

We are proud to know that it is being used to help in training and for the better of the
Saint Paul Fire Department,

PSG will remove or paint over the existing Embassy Suites logo if the van is to be used
or driven around the city in any manner.
Please let us know if you have any questions or need anything else from us.

Sincerely,

Charles Goldberg
General Manager




